
 

 

 

Scholarship Opportunity for people with a 
disability 

Thanks to the support of the Victorian Government’s Office for Disability, a full 
scholarship opportunity exists for the 2024 Williamson Community Leadership Program.  

To be eligible for a scholarship, an applicant must: 

• Identify as a person living with a disability 
• be an established or high potential leader with a proven career 
• demonstrate how your Williamson experience will shape your community participation 

Williamson fees are structured so that there is an organisational and an individual component. 
This scholarship will cover the cost of both the organisational and individual component for the 
Williamson Base Package. 

The successful candidate may be expected to participate in a range of communications activities 
connected to the Office for Disability and Leadership Victoria including for example, but not 
limited to: 

• Newsletter and magazine articles 
• Social media posts 
• Website stories 
• Other opportunities related to the Office for Disability. 

Additionally, they are required to contribute to scholarship progress reporting. 

Scholarships are not transferable. 

The successful applicant will be asked to commit to full attendance and participation in the 2024 
Williamson Community Leadership Program. Applicants should carefully consider the time 
commitment before applying – the successful applicant who finds they are unable to meet the 
requirements must forgo the scholarship. 

If you have any further questions, please email Leadership Victoria: info@leadershipvictoria.org  

To apply, complete the Williamson 2024 application go on the Williamson Community Leadership 
Program landing page of the Leadership Victoria website. A prompt under the Funding tab will 
take you to additional specific questions for this scholarship. 

 


